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Property line proposal – Oct 2021

Aerial illustration of original proposed site (October 2021)



Property line proposal – Feb 2022

Aerial illustration of the current proposed design (February 2022)



Committed to restoring Bowker Creek



Meeting the Blueprint objectives



CONFIDENTIAL



Opportunity to bring community together

• Victoria Hospice and Bowker 

Creek are both essential to the 

health and well-being of our 

community. 

• We’re committed to the vital 

restoration of the creek and the 

watershed. 

• This riparian area habitat creation 

will bring the community together, 

including the students and area 

residents, with a natural 

environment to enjoy and learn.


